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Hello Councilmembers, My name is Cinthia a long time resident
of Boyle Heights. I urge you to pass Right to Counsel ordinance
with all the amendments recommended by the coalition. I want to
ensure that my parents who are tenants like many others can
receive the support and protection from the ordinance that will
ensure they stay housed. Without the amendments we will not
have a strong ordinance. I urge you to listen to your constituents
and tenants you all represent. Thank you.



